
From: Ralph Tijerina
To: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Blueberry SWD Release C-141
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 3:16:15 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Tank overflow, had a loss of communications on SCADA. The release occurred on Tuesday

(04/14/2020). There was a typo error on when Albert notified by email. It should have be the 14th

instead of the 4th

From: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD <Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 3:54 PM
To: Ralph Tijerina <rtijerina@goodnightmidstream.com>
Subject: Blueberry SWD Release C-141

[EXTERNAL EMAIL NOTIFICATION] This message was received from outside the Goodnight
Midstream Organization, do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Mr. Tijerina,

Could I trouble you for more information regarding the crude oil release:  1) What was the cause of
release (left blank); and 2) What are the dates for the release and the date Mr. Ochoa notified OCD
of the major release (dates conflict), please.

Thank you.

Ramona

Ramona Lopez Marcus
Compliance Officer Advanced 
Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us 
(505) 476-3403

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St Francis Dr 
Santa Fe, NM 87505
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